
 

 

From: Charu Arora   

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:38 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0305 18 Bachelor Street 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Dear Committee 

 

Thanks for giving me an opportunity to speak on the matter of the property 18 Bachelor St, 

Brampton. 

I am not in favour of construction of garden suite for the following reasons. 

 

Reason 1) It's a rooming rental property already with lots of cars on street and extended driveway 

that makes a kids friendly street difficult to live in. 

 

Reason 2) Additional garden suit implies more rooming rental resulting in more nuisance and more 

cars on the street. 

 

Note:  

1) I authorize you to post my correspondence on this matter. 

2) Please notify me of Committee’s decision. 

       

 

Thanks 

Charu Arora 

15 Caboose Street  

 


